
 

   FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

 

DEATH INVESTIGATION UPDATE #1 

Los Altos, Calif. — January 18, 2024 — The Los Altos Police Department continues to investigate the 
deaths of two adults whose bodies were found Tuesday, January 16, at approximately 1:20 PM, during a 
welfare check.  

Preliminary investigation confirms that the bodies of the two deceased are an adult female and an adult 
male. Time of death is estimated to be shortly before the bodies were found by officers.  

The cause of death is still being investigated, and the identities of the deceased have not been released. 
The identities of the deceased will be released by the Santa Clara County Medical Examiner-Coroner’s 
Office after notifying next of kin.  

Investigators can confirm that this case is not related to any missing person cases in the Bay Area, and 
want to reiterate there is no threat to public safety. 

This is an active investigation; no further information will be released at this time. The Los Altos Police 
Department and the Santa Clara County Medical Examiner-Coroner’s Office continue to be the only 
agencies releasing information regarding this investigation.  

Anyone with information that may assist the investigation is asked to please contact the Los Altos Police 
Department at (650) 947-2770. Individuals wishing to remain anonymous may call the Los Altos Police 
Department Tip-Line at (650) 947-2774. 
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Contact: Sonia Lee 
Public Information Officer 
Phone: (650) 947-2611 
Email: slee@losaltosca.gov 


